ORDER: APPROVE PAYMENT TO CHANCERY CLERK IN THE AMOUNT

OF $80.00 FOR ATTENDANCE AT DECEMBER 6 AND 20, 2021
MEETINGS

Motion was made by Brent Larson, duly seconded by Larry Gillespie, to approve
payment to Chancery Clerk in the amount of $80.00 for attendance at December 6% &
20t 2021 meetings.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, absent

After the vote, Vice President McLarty, declared the motion carried, this the 3™
day of January, 2022.

Wall, Chancery Clerk

Chad McLarty, Vice Presidént”
Board of Supervisors



